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Hi
I would just like to object to this proposal of a development of 
residential houses.
As has been seen by the recent pandemic, over-crowding is a real 
issue, with germs spreading in over populated areas. We are in a 
high alert area.

In Wigmore, Luton we have precious little open space and suffer from 
over-Development. The lane at the bottom of Rylands Heath and 
surrounding countryside is used by all residents in the area. The 
wildlife is exceptional and Kites are frequently seen overhead.

There are not enough schools, supermarkets, petrol stations, or 
green space in our area and another development concreting over more 
green belt is a abominable!

I urge you to deny this development, once and for all.

Julie Mariga


